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February 14th, 1918.

Dear Sir -

I have your letter of the 6th instant,

in which you apply for an appointent in connection

with the work of this Department. I regret that

there is not at the present time any vacancy to which

you might be appointed. All these appointments now

are in the hands of the Civil Service Commission, and

I am transferring your letter to them,

Yours very truly,

re
.o

Deputy Superintendent General,

Michael Lacelle, Esqr.,

445 Parliament St.,

Steelton, Ont.
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